
 Hello Parents, 
 I am so excited to be your 
 child’s teacher for 4th grade. 
 We are going to have a great 
 year. 

 Each Thursday look for a 
 home folder. In the folder there 
 will be a new spelling list and a 
 newsletter. Students should also 
 read each night for about 20 to 
 30 minutes. 

 If you have any questions 
 throughout the year. My email is 
 alee@curlew.wednet.edu  . I also 
 do not mind facebook messages. 
 This class already has a private 
 facebook page that I have 
 already joined in on too. 

 Mrs. Lee :) 

 4th Grade School Supply List: 
 Plenty of quality pencils (whatever 
 your child needs) 

 2 spiral wide-ruled notebook 

 1 folder/pee-chee to hold their 
 classwork in their desk 

 2 black expo pens 

 Pencil Box/bag (to 
 organize your desk) 

 Scissors (if they want their own) 

 Set of colored pencils (if they want 
 their own) 
 ----------------------------------------- 
 PE shoes (to be kept at school) 

 Backpack 

 Also personal pencil sharpeners and 
 easy to share snacks are welcomed 
 too. (pretzels/cereal/crackers/ 
 cheese sticks/fruit cups) 
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